
 
 
 
 
 

Contact:  Jan Fisher 
jfisher@npwestchester.org  

914-439-0203 
 

Maier Markey & Justic LLP to Sponsor Nonprofit Westchester   
Corporate Partner to Support Leading Nonprofit Member Organization 

 

White Plains, New York February12, 2020 - Nonprofit Westchester has announced that 

Maier Markey & Justic LLP has signed on to become a silver sponsor, as the latest of a growing 

group of area companies who have committed to supporting the County’s sole membership 

organization dedicated to advancing the interests of the nonprofit sector.  

Maier Markey & Justic LLP (MM&J), based in White Plains, NY, is  a full-service CPA firm 

specializing in providing outsourced bookkeeping, accounting, Controller and CFO level 

leadership services. MM&J transitions clients to a future oriented approach through clarifying 

their financial results, initiating action plans, measuring results and adjusting to each new set of 

circumstances.  MM&J provides outsourced services to not-for-profit organizations throughout 

Westchester, Rockland, Fairfield and Bronx counties.  

 “We are excited to be a new sponsor for Nonprofit Westchester” said MM&J Managing Partner 

Anthony Justic. “We have been helping nonprofits grow their impact through improved 

financial results which in turn goes to grow and support mission. Our goal is to help the 

nonprofit community thrive and better support their constituents. As such we align perfectly 

with the objectives of Nonprofit Westchester”.  

"We appreciate Maier Markey & Justic’s commitment to supporting our growth, in helping us to 

further build successful strategies to serve our communities throughout the county, " said Jan 

Fisher, Executive Director, Nonprofit Westchester. "It is gratifying to see companies like Maier 

Markey & Justic appreciate the benefits of working together to advance opportunities for area 

residents to live, work, learn, and thrive here in Westchester." 

About Nonprofit Westchester 

Nonprofit Westchester (NPW) is Westchester’s only membership organization dedicated solely 

to advancing and advocating for the needs and interests of the county's nonprofit sector and the 

people and communities they serve. Representing 180 nonprofit organizations and business 

members, the mission of NPW is to strengthen the visibility, capacity and impact of the 

nonprofit sector in Westchester County.  

For more information, visit www.npwestchester.org. 
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